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I support LD 658 “An Act to Lower Property Taxes by Increasing the Homestead 
Property Tax Exemption.”
This bill increases the property tax exemption for a homestead from $25,000 to 
$50,000.
We have the fourth highest overall total tax burden in the nation. Maine needs 
working homeowners to fund our government. If we make it increasingly difficult for 
people to remain in Maine, we will continue to lose our tax base. Offering some relief
benefits the state as well as the home owner.
I support LD 658 and any other property tax relief, and it “ought to pass.”


